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Dear Scott,

It was pleasure working with you again, and I would like to thank you for
securing the 27th Floor at 712 Fifth Avenue.

We greatly appreciate your skillful negotiating with the landlord on our
behalf and the effort provided to achieve all the concessions and the best
possible results. Again, I wanted to thank you for your expertise in working
with the Architect and the building construction department in order for us
to achieve the highest quality and timely construction process. We are truly
grateful of your professionalism and determination in making sure that our
move was as simplistic as possible.

Thanks once again for your support,

Best regards,

Jasmine Tani
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